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		Hittin' the Road

   Wow these last two months have flown by! This time of year is always busy for everyone with the holidays, visiting family and friends, and bringing in the New Year. On top of the normal holiday craze, we moved out of our house, and had meetings at several churches, praise the Lord!
   The holiday's were bitter sweet for us this year. We anticipated this being our last Thanksgiving and Christmas with our family for quite some time, so the time spent celebrating our Lord and Savior with loved ones was greatly appreciated, but a little sad at the same time as we said our final good-byes to many.
   As far as our house goes, we officially moved out of it on January 2nd. I never realized how much "stuff" we had until we started selling everything and packing the rest for the road. I guess it goes without saying though, after living in it for ten years as a family of five. Our kids were able to do things that would have never been allowed otherwise, such as ride scooters through the house, eat cereal or cold sandwiches for dinner for more days than we care to admit, and eat on the floor-criss-cross applesauce Japanese style while playing with toys due to the absence of our normal household items. The Lord is so good!  Instead of feeling sad over losing our household possessions, my wife and I both felt amazingly liberated by purging over 90% of our material possessions.
    Praise God, we are excited to FINALLY be on the road full time and done with the grueling details of downsizing and moving... for the most part. We have a property management company coming in this week to take over and get some renters in, as it didn't sell for us. Please be in prayer that we get some good, long term renters in ASAP. 
    We had the opportunity to have lunch with Raymond and Laurie Jones while they were back for a short furlough. They are the couple that we will be working under for the first year that we are in Mexico. It was a wonderful 4 hour lunch where we were able to catch up with all the details of what is happening in Mexico as well as make some future plans for when we arrive there. We are so excited to get on the field and begin the work; even knowing at first the work consists of learning the language and culture. We are planning to hit the ground running, if the Lord allows.
     We will be in California for the next four months solid with meetings every week, Praise the Lord!! Please pray for traveling mercies, health and safety for our children, and fruitful upcoming meetings.
                         Looking forward to His return, 
                                    -The Russell's
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			How You Can Pray
· Health & safety in our deputation travels
· Quick deputation so we can get to Mexico as soon as possible
· Church in Lo de Marcos and new Pastor Cesar
· Visas/Permanent Residency
· A national "Timothy" for our first church
· good stable renters for our house









		Sending Church
Faith Baptist Church
436 Coal Creek Rd.
Chehalis, WA 98532
360-740-0263






		Support Address
Word for the World Baptist Ministries
PO Box 849
Rossville, GA 30741
706-866-8826
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		Our Contact Info
360-508-9572
zions11b@yahoo.com
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